
Dear Friend,


Last year, we at Warren County Habitat for Humanity announced a project to 
provide a work space that would facilitate and encourage community interaction 
and collaboration. This year, we are happy to announce that we are targeting the 
grand opening of the Habitat for Humanity Community Center for the summer 
months.


The Community Center is a holistic approach that expands Habitat’s traditional 
partnership with new homeowners and volunteers to include neighbors and local 
organizations for a far greater impact in the communities served. 


We were awed in our discussion with local groups to hear dozens of amazing 
ideas for the kinds of groups and activities that could use the Community Center. 
Many included plans to provide educational or developmental programs for 
different segments of the community. Others expressed excitement for the 
opportunity to have space to initiate their programs.


In 2018, a US Department 
of Agriculture grant was 
secured enabling us to start 
planning for the center. A 
plan was developed for 
c o n s t r u c t i o n o f t h e 
Community Center room at 
t h e s i t e o f o u r 
administrative offices on 
B e l v i d e r e A v e n u e i n 
Washington. 


Subsequent grants and a 
generous anonymous donation by a private group allowed us to be able to start 
the project with confidence it would be completed this year. Demo activities are 
currently underway at the site.


We are close to covering the complete cost of the Community Center 
construction, but we need your assistance to get across the finish line. Please 
consider helping us provide these opportunities at one of the contribution levels 
on the enclosed Sponsorship sheet.


Thanks for your continued support of Warren County Habitat for Humanity. As we 
celebrate our 20th year of service and reflect on our journey, one thing is clear. 
Without your help we would not be able to provide the programs that build and 
repair homes and, shortly, serve community groups.


Ben Eskow

Executive Director, WCHFH


For more information, please see our website at  warrenhabitat.org/cc or call our 
office at (908) 835-1300.

Why a Community 
Center?


• To provide a place of 
purpose where the 
community gathers 
together to learn, grow, 
and thrive.


• To continue the legacy 
of the Central Warren 
Youth Association

Where is the 
Community Center?


31 Belvidere Avenue

Washington, NJ 07882


Learn more at

warrenhabitat.org/CC

Who will it support?


Everyone. With focus on 
Youth, Seniors and 

Veterans.

Sponsor today!


Help build strength, 
stability and self 

reliance through shelter 
and community
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